
 

When: 22-24 September  
(Gathering at 5pm on 22nd Sept and finishing at 10am on 24th Sept) 

Where:  ‘Kilmolee at Safety Bay 
182 Arcadia Drive, Safety Bay 

Expressions of interest to:  Alma Cabassi rsj,  cabassi.alma@gmail.com,  0419 044 136 
Ministry of the Sisters of St Joseph of the Sacred Heart 

Sharing from the Sisters - the story so far. 

Will you write the next chapter ? 

‘The Vision’, by Jan Williamson 
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